
Dear Habibian Friends, 

 

Assalam-o-Alaikum, 

 

Two very exciting news for the benefit of all the Habibian Alumni. 

 

1. Dr. Syed Wajih Rizvi (Batch 1975) who is the President of the HPSAA North America Chapter is a 

medical practitioner in the USA for the past many years and has been involved with a residency program 

for the benefit of the young doctors who land in the USA for the first time and are in need of guidance 

and help. The program is called N.E.S.T. (Nourishment, Encouragement, Support & Trust) and operates 

under the banner of IMAMIA MEDICS INTERNATIONAL. Dr. Rizvi has extended his offer to all the 

Habibian Alumni if they need his support and help in the USA. I am attaching the flyers of this program 

to this email if you are interested please go through these flyers and contact me via email, WhatsApp or 

call to get in touch with Dr. Rizvi. 

 

2. The second news is that the HPSAA is planning to create the "Habibians Yellow Pages" on its Web Site 

(https://habibianalumni.org/). If you want to advertise your business through these pages to all the 

Habibians please give us your consent and send us the content of the write up you want to appear. Also, 

let us know of any discount (10%, 15% etc.) you would like to offer to your fellow Habibian Alumni. 

 

Best Regards and stay blessed, 

Zafar Kaleem 

0300-2672903; 0320-2672903 

HPSAA Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA-

610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour 
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